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As a parent of a child who has an IEP, it has always been a struggle to get teachers to 
understand our child’s learning style and to get her the accommodations she needs. Because
some of her disabilities are “hidden” and she can hide them well, we have had to fight to get 
her accommodations met every step of the way. This bill will give us a stronger voice. 
As a professional who often sits with parents advocating for their children and their needs, 
again this bill will give them a stronger voice in accommodations and ensuring their child gets 
their needs met.


